
Bunny Daubner 
 
Dear Senate Health and Welfare Committee Members, 
 
 
It makes so much sense to support H207/S88! 
Free primary care would be a boon to the people of Vermont! 
Let's keep on the road to health care as a public good!!! 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
Bunny Daubner 
438 Monkton Rd 
Bristol, VT 05443 

 


